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March 12, 2002

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals

445 12™ Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Satellite Engineering Branch
Satellite & Radiocommunication Division
International Bureau

Dear Ms. Salas:

AT&T Corp. respectfully requests cancellation of the following earth station
authorization:

Nationwide KA2XCA
The original instrument of authorization is attached.
Please direct questions to Jane M. Vaughan, 404-810-4020.

Yours truly,

e —
Ropert Jackson
District Manager

Promenade ||
1200 Peachtree Street, N.E.
Atlanta, GA 30309



